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Attention: Michael Young

PACIFIC HIGHWAY UPGRADE - WARRELL CREEK TO URUNGA (MP 07_0112 MOD1)
MODIFIED CONDITION OF APPROVAL MCOA C28

Dear Sir,

| refer to the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure’s modified Condition of Approval (MCoA) C28
for the Warrell Creek to Urunga Pacific Highway Upgrade that was recently approved on 20
November 2012. This condition modifies the approval process for minor ancillary facilities that do
not comply with the criteria set out in condition C27 of the approval document MP07_0112.

RMS request for the modified condition of approval MP07_0112 MOD1 to be reworded with the
minor amendment to refer to clause MCoA C27 and not the modified clause that it currently
restates.

Please do not hesitate to contact Scott Lawrence on 6640 1375 should you require additional
information or require clarification on the above.

Yours sincerely,

R:)b rt (Bob) Higgins 23)/ I |/ e

General Manager, Pacific Highwa
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